

E-LKPD BAHASA INGGRIS
Untuk Kelas XI SMA/MA/GANJIL

NAME	
CLASS	
SCHOOL	

Task 1

Choose the correct answer between a, b, c, or d!

Read to answer the questions 1 to 5!

Gold has become a precious metal to mankind since it was the dawn of civilization. The nature of gold is soft and malleable which people can make and easily change to any forms. Nowadays, gold coin becomes an advantageous investment.

Gold is safe and profitable for investment. Many people are turning to gold because it has a more stable value and is regarded as currency without limitation assets. The gold values tend to be stable. It is very rare that the gold prices fell. Even every year, the gold price tends to increase.

Investment in the form of coins, it is famous as gold coin, is more profitable if it is compared with the investment gold in the form of jewelry. Gold coins need less cost in production so it is more lucrative than investing gold in the form of jewelry.

Some people not only think of gold as an investment, but also as collections. There are coins that cost up to more than a million because of the history and ownership. From the reason above, it could be useful to consider investing on gold coins.

1. What is the best title for the text above?
 - a. Gold as a Precious Metal
 - b. The Advantages of Gold Coin Investment
 - c. Gold Investment is Safe
 - d. Gold as Collection
2. "The nature of gold is soft and malleable"(paragraph 1). The underlined word is similar to....
 - a. Firm
 - b. Rigid
 - c. Supple
 - d. Harsh
3. "... So it is more lucrative than investing gold in the form of jewelry."(paragraph 3) What is the meaning of lucrative?
 - a. Producing a great deal of profit
 - b. Money gained dishonorably
 - c. Shining brightly

- d. Write or study, especially by night
4. From the text, we know that....
 - a. Gold is soft but has rough surface
 - b. Investing gold in form jewelry is more profitable than investing gold in form of coins
 - c. People can't change the form of gold
 - d. Gold coin is good as an alternative investment
 5. What part the text is the last paragraph?
 - a. Argumentation
 - b. Recommendation
 - c. Reiteration
 - d. Thesis statement
 6. The nature of writing expository text is ...
 - a. Informative
 - b. Convincing
 - c. Entertain
 - d. Persuade
 7. Which of the following is not included in the structure of expository text...?
 - a. Thesis statement
 - b. Argument opinion
 - c. Reiteration
 - d. Summary
 8. In fact, relatively daily transportation activities cause repetitive movements, for example what happens to workers and those who study at school. In the city of Yogyakarta, almost at every point which is the path for the movement of workers and students to get to that location, traffic jams often occur.
The text above is an expository text for the ...
 - a. Title
 - b. Conclusion
 - c. argument
 - d. Thesis
 9. The purpose of the text is to explain and present information about something so that it can increase the reader's knowledge. The explanation above is the aim of...
 - a. Exposition text
 - b. Narrative text
 - c. Argumentation text
 - d. Description text
 10. Drug abuse is very dangerous for the health of the human body. Apart from having an addictive effect, using high doses of drugs can also cause death for the user. Each type of drug has a different effect. There are those that cause the heartbeat to beat faster than normal, even worse, cause death due to an overdose.
The main idea of the paragraph above is...
 - a. Drug abuse is very dangerous for health.
 - b. Drugs have an addictive effect.
 - c. Drug use can lead to death.

- d. Each type of drug has a different effect

Task 2

Corruption has happened for many years and today it becomes a bad culture in Indonesia for some reasons.

Most adult Indonesia or foreigners have known and admitted that corruptions happen in many places. The daily newspapers, news program on TV and radio have reported corruptions are done everywhere, almost in all department or public services of this country. Corruptions happen in health, education department, and banks. When we manage to get some documents in public service offices, we usually need much money to pay. Manipulations happen everywhere.

The actions to eliminate corruption are weak. The ever stronger culture seems not to come to an end when the responsible institutions who have to reinforce the justice today commit corruption. This is the worst. Corruption happened in police department, court where judges, public prosecutors, lawyers make deals to do corruption. All of us also heard in the end of 2004 Probosutedjo reported that he had bribe the Supreme Court, or called Mahkamah Agung which becomes the highest level where the justice can be obtained. Perhaps you have to try to come to the local courts and see what happen there. You will see practices of bribery and other kinds of corruption. Therefore, we can say that corruptions become our culture.

The citizens have no goodwill to fight against the corruption. They create the situations in which people have opportunities to do corruptions. The citizens like to break the rules because they are not disciplined. For example, in the street when they drive a car or ride motorcycle, they do not have driving license or necessary documents. Then, they are caught by local policeman. To avoid more difficulties, they like to bribe the officers. The officer lets them go then. In other words, the citizens and officers are the same, doing corruption together.

Based on the reasons, we can conclude that corruption is becoming a bad culture in Indonesia. Corruptions happen in every department and every sector of public services. The actions to eliminate corruption are weak, while in other hand the officers love to be bribed. The citizens also have no goodwill to end the circle of corruption. It's seems that all of that because of the corruption has become Indonesian culture.

Answer the questions about the text above!

1. What does the text talk about?
2. What do you think about corruption in Indonesian?
3. What does the writer's position in the text?
4. Where can we see corruptions being performed?
5. "... when the institutions responsible for reinforcing the justice today commit corruption." (paragraph 3).
What is the meaning of the word 'reinforce' in the sentence above?
6. Who bribed the Supreme Court?
7. When did we start to learn about that corruption?
8. "If they are caught by local police, they like to bribe the officers to avoid getting more difficulties." (paragraph 4)
What does the pronoun 'they' in the sentence refer to?
9. What is the main topic of the fourth paragraph?
10. Analyze the generic structure of the text above!

Task 3

Please choose True or False based on the statement provided regarding the Analytical Exposition text!

No	Statement	True	False
1.	To tell about your past experience you can write analytical exposition text.		
2.	The purpose of the text is to explain and present information about something so that it can increase the reader's knowledge is the purpose of analytical exposition text.		
3.	Analytical Exposition is composed based on facts, clear thought, and sensible reasoning.		
4.	The general structure of analytical exposition is thesis statement, argumentation and reiteration.		
5.	In the expository text structure, there is a section that contains general statements or the author's ideas regarding the topic to be discussed. This part is the argumentation.		
6.	In the expository text structure, there is a section that contains conclusions and at the end of the paragraph. That part is reiteration.		
7.	Analytical Exposition text is the text not written to persuade the reader to do something		
8.	The language features of analytical exposition text is use simple present tense and use of internal conjunctions.		
9.	Analytical Exposition Text use adjective word in the text.		
10.	The examples of analytical exposition text are letters, essays, newspaper article.		

Task 4

Please match the questions with answers based on the text provided by making a line to find a partner!

There is no best way to deal with pests in agriculture. Pesticides which are commonly used may cause many problems. I think combining different management operations is the most effective way to control pests.

Firstly, the chemicals in the pesticides may build up as residues in the environment and in the soil which absorbs the chemicals. This reduces the quality of farm product.

Secondly, pests can gradually become resistant to pesticides. This means that newer and stronger ones have to be developed.

Lastly, some pesticides affect non target plants and animals such as fish and bees. This affects the ecology and environment as well.

So, understanding of ecology of an area helps a lot in pest control. Pesticides should be chosen and applied carefully so that they don't affect the ecological balance and environment.

Therefore, integrated pest management is a safe and more effective option to fight pest in agriculture and livestock.

QUESTION	ANSWER
Which of the following is not directly affected by pesticides used?	killing fish and bees.
What can you say about paragraph two and four?	Human Beings
One of the disadvantages of using chemical pesticides is ...	Argumentation
Secondly, pests can gradually become resistant to pesticides. (paragraph 3). The word resistant in the sentence above means ...	Both paragraphs tell about the disadvantages of using pesticides
in sentences 2,3,4 it is included in the structure section...	unaffected

Task 4

Please match the questions with answers based on the text provided by making a line to find a partner!

As we all know, cars create pollution, and cause a lot of road deaths and other accidents.

Firstly, cars, as we all know contribute the most of pollution in the world. Cars emit a deadly gas causes illnesses such as bronchitis, lung cancer, and trigger of asthma. Some of these illness is so bad that people can die from them.

Secondly, the city is very busy. Pedestrians wander everywhere and cars commonly hit pedestrians in the city, which causes them to die. Cars today are our roads biggest killers.

Thirdly, cars are very noisy. If you live in the city, you may find it hard to sleep at night, or concentrate in your homework, and especially talk to someone. In conclusion, cars should be banned from the city for the reasons listed.

QUESTION	ANSWER
What type of the text above?	Simple present tense
What is the purpose of the text?	Bronchitis
What one of the diseases caused by pollution?	Conclusion
What tense is mostly used in the text?	to persuade reader about the Cars Should Be Banned in The City
We usually call the last paragraph as.....	Analytical Exposition